The Neuroicu Book Medicina
Eventually, you will enormously discover a new experience and ability by
spending more cash. still when? do you believe that you require to get those
every needs subsequent to having significantly cash? Why dont you try to
acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you
to comprehend even more not far off from the globe, experience, some places,
bearing in mind history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your certainly own time to affect reviewing habit. in the middle of
guides you could enjoy now is the neuroicu book medicina below.
Principles of Neurological Surgery E-Book Richard G. Ellenbogen 2017-12-13
Perfect for anyone considering or training in this challenging specialty,
Principles of Neurological Surgery, 4th Edition, by Drs. Richard G. Ellenbogen,
Laligam N. Sekhar, and Neil Kitchen, provides a clear, superbly illustrated
introduction to all aspects of neurosurgery–from general principles to specific
techniques. Thorough updates from leading authors ensure that you’ll stay
abreast of the latest advances in every area of neurosurgery, including preand post-operative patient care, neuroradiology, pediatric neurosurgery,
neurovascular surgery, trauma surgery, spine surgery, oncology, pituitary
adenomas, cranial base neurosurgery, image-guided neurosurgery, treatment of
pain, epilepsy surgery, and much more.
Guide to the Quality and Safety of Organs for Transplantation 2018
Monitoring in Neurocritical Care Peter D. Le Roux 2013 Ideal for neurosurgeons,
neurologists, neuroanesthesiologists, and intensivists, Monitoring in
Neurocritical Care helps you use the latest technology to more successfully
detect deteriorations in neurological status in the ICU. This neurosurgery
reference offers in-depth coverage of state-of-the-art management strategies
and techniques so you can effectively monitor your patients and ensure the best
outcomes. Understand the scientific basis and rationale of particular
monitoring techniques and how they can be used to assess neuro-ICU patients.
Make optimal use of the most advanced technology, including transcranial
Doppler sonography, transcranial color-coded sonography, measurements of
jugular venous oxygen saturation, near-infrared spectroscopy, brain electrical
monitoring techniques, and intracerebral microdialysis and techniques based on
imaging. Apply multimodal monitoring for a more accurate view of brain
function, and utilize the latest computer systems to integrate data at the
bedside. Access practical information on basic principles, such as quality
assurance, ethics, and ICU design. Seamlessly search the full text of
Monitoring in Neurocritical Care online at www.expertconsult.com.
Organ Shortage: The Solutions J.-L. Touraine 2012-12-06 Organ Shortage: The
Solutions is the latest subject in the Continuing Education series, organized
by Fondation Marcel Mérieux and Université Claude Bernard in Lyon. The annual
subject is chosen to reflect the status of the topical issues of the year, as
taught by leading international experts. The contribution of transplantation
and clinical immunology to advanced medicine is considerable and promising. The
annual volumes in this series keep the reader abreast of these developments.
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Annual Update in Intensive Care and Emergency Medicine 2021 Jean-Louis Vincent
2021-09-03 The Annual Update compiles reviews of the most recent developments
in experimental and clinical intensive care and emergency medicine research and
practice in one comprehensive book. The chapters are written by well recognized
experts in these fields. The book is addressed to everyone involved in internal
medicine, anesthesia, surgery, pediatrics, intensive care and emergency
medicine.
Cardiac Critical Care Arthur L. Riba 2007 Incredible advances have been made in
the management of a variety of cardiac problems during the past several years
and this new issue of Critical Care Clinics seeks to illustrate a diverse
sampling of some of those advancements. This issue, Guest Edited by Arthur
Riba, explores such important topics as Cardiogenic Shock, Acute Valvular
Insufficiency, Atrial Fibrillation, and Critical Care Imaging. Exciting topics
such as New Interventional Devices in the Acute Cardiac Care Setting are also
discussed. Every day we see new advancements in the field of Cardiac Critical
Care, which makes this new issue of Critical Care Clinics a must have for
anyone in the clinical field.
Who's Who in Science and Engineering 2008-2009 Marquis Who's Who, Inc. 2007-12
Acute Ischemic Stroke R. Gilberto González 2010-10-05 This updated second
edition of Acute Ischemic Stroke: Imaging and Intervention provides a
comprehensive account of the state of the art in the diagnosis and treatment of
acute ischemic stroke. The basic format of the first edition has been retained,
with sections on fundamentals such as pathophysiology and causes, imaging
techniques and interventions. However, each chapter has been revised to reflect
the important recent progress in advanced neuroimaging and the use of
interventional tools. In addition, a new chapter is included on the
classification instruments for ischemic stroke and their use in predicting
outcomes and therapeutic triage. All of the authors are internationally
recognized experts and members of the interdisciplinary stroke team at the
Massachusetts General Hospital and Harvard Medical School. The text is
supported by numerous informative illustrations, and ease of reference is
ensured through the inclusion of suitable tables. This book will serve as a
unique source of up-to-date information for neurologists, emergency physicians,
radiologists and other health care providers who care for the patient with
acute ischemic stroke.
ECMO in the Adult Patient Alain Vuylsteke 2017-02-09 Extracorporeal membrane
oxygenation (ECMO) is developing rapidly, and is now part of the toolkit for
the management of all patients with severe respiratory or cardiac failure.
Clinicians of all disciplines are in need of a simple manual, easy and fun to
read, that will take them through the management of these patients, explaining
the principles of safe and successful practice. Part of the Core Critical Care
series, this book is an easy-to-read guide for the aspiring ECMO clinician.
Doctors, nurses, physiotherapists, dieticians, pharmacists and all other key
members of the team will learn the basics required to better understand the
technology and care of the patient. The experienced clinician will enjoy
reading through the chapters, which present structured thoughts and knowledge
acquired through clinical experience.
Mayo Clinic Critical and Neurocritical Care Board Review Eelco F. M. Wijdicks
2019 Mayo Clinic Critical and Neurocritical Care Board Review is a
comprehensive review of critical care medicine and neurocritical care to assist
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in preparation of the neurocritical care and general critical care boards.
Neurological and Neurosurgical Intensive Care Allan H. Ropper 2004 The standard
text and reference on neurological and neurosurgical intensive care is now in
its Fourth Edition–thoroughly revised to incorporate the latest therapeutic
advances and insights from the most recent clinical trials. A team of
distinguished neuro-intensivists offers practical, state-of-the-art guidelines
for managing the wide range of problems arising in postoperative neurosurgical
care and care of patients with acute neurological diseases. This edition
focuses sharply on the details of therapeutics. The authors, from leading
neuro-intensive care units, have written the book collectively, giving it more
cohesiveness and more of an authoritative consensus voice than previous
multiauthored editions.
The NeuroICU Book, Second Edition Kiwon Lee 2017-09-15 The acclaimed protocolbased guide to neurocritical care – essential for daily practice and the boards
An immediate classic, this groundbreaking text is based on the premise that
neurointensivists must be trained to handle not only the brain, but the entire
body. The NeuroICU Book, Second Edition does not limit coverage to the brain
and spine – it spans all organ insufficiencies and failures – along with
neurologic illnesses. Thoroughly updated to keep pace with all the advances in
this emerging field, the Second Edition of The NeuroICU Book combines the
latest clinical perspectives in critical care medicine, neurology, and
neurosurgery. This practical, evidence-based text standardizes neurocritical
care and takes you through the rationale for those standards. Filled with
detailed case studies and enhanced by a question-and-answer format, the book
not only builds competency in recognizing acute changes in neurological
function, but also addresses all organ insufficiencies and failures, reflecting
the real-life challenges in the modern neuro-ICU. FEATURES • Strong emphasis on
clinical practicality • Evidence-based approach leverages the scientific and
controlled research that supports the key treatment methods outlined in the
book • Practical tools include algorithms, tables, illustrations, photographs,
detailed references, and critical take home points • Balanced coverage of
neurologic and critical care and neurosurgery offers outstanding preparation
for the neurocritical care board certification exam as well as an indispensable
primer for daily clinical work • Second Edition includes new chapters covering
CNS infection, paroxysmal sympathetic hyperactivity, acute liver failure,
encephalopathy and delirium, spine trauma, pediatric neurosurgery, and carotid
endarterectomy and extracranial-intracranial bypass
Neurocritical Care Michel T. Torbey 2010 This book is designed for physicians
in the ICU who need a straightforward, practical reference for management of
critically ill neurological and neurosurgical patients.
Neurocritical Care Lori Shutter 2018 In recent years, neurocritical care has
grown and matured as a subspecialty of Critical Care Medicine with the advent
of new monitoring, diagnostic, and therapeutic capabilities. The goal of
neurocritical care is to rapidly deliver acute medical therapies and
appropriate interventions through effective monitoring of both neurological and
end organ function. Neurocritical Care provides 'at the bedside' guidance on
the medical knowledge and technical skills required to care for critically ill
patients with neurologic conditions such as cerebrovascular disorders,
neurotrama, neuro-oncology, refractory seizures, neuromuscular diseases,
infections, alterations in consciousness, and perioperative neurosurgical care.
Part of the Pittsburgh Critical Care Medicine series, this compact volume is an
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ideal reference for physicians and trainees working in either a general ICU or
specialty Neuro ICU unit. Readers will gain an understanding of background
knowledge and concrete solutions to questions and situations encountered in
daily practice.
The NeuroICU Book Kiwon Lee 2012-04-19 "The goal of neurological critical care
is to rapidly deliver acute medical therapies and appropriate interventions
through effective monitoring of both neurological and end organ function. The
NeuroICU Book puts that goal within the reach of every neurologist and critical
care specialist. Combining the latest clinical perspectives in critical care
medicine, neurology, and neurosurgery, this comprehensive, evidence-based text
standardizes neurocritical care and takes you through the rationale for those
standards. Filled with detailed case studies and featuring a question-andanswer format, the book not only builds competency in recognizing acute changes
in neurological function, but also addresses all organ insufficiencies and
failures, reflecting the real-life challenges in the modern neuro-ICU."-Publisher's website.
Families in the Intensive Care Unit Giora Netzer 2019-11-22 This text is one of
the first comprehensive resources on understanding and working with families in
the intensive care unit. The text provides a conceptual overview of the Family
ICU Syndrome, a constellation of physical morbidity, psychopathology, cognitive
deficits, and conflict. Outlining its mechanisms, the book presents a guide to
combating the syndrome with an interdisciplinary team. The text represents the
full array of the interdisciplinary team by also spotlighting administrative
considerations for health care management and approaches to training different
members of the health care team. Family voices are featured prominently in the
text as well. The book also addresses the complete trajectory of needs of care,
including survivorship and end-of-life care. Written by experts in the field,
Families in the Intensive Care Unit: A Guide to Understanding, Engaging and
Supporting at the Bedside is a state-of-the-art reference for all clinicians
who work with families in the ICU.
Sapira's Art and Science of Bedside Diagnosis Jane M. Orient 2012-03-28 The
Fourth Edition of this textbook teaches the artful science of the patient
interview and the physical examination. Chapters are filled with clinical
pearls, vignettes, step-by-step methods, and explanations of the physiologic
significance of findings. New features include "Points to Remember", over 300
questions with answers and discussion, over 120 additional references, and
expanded discussions of the usage and pitfalls of evidence-based medicine.
Other highlights include expanded and updated discussions of sleep apnea,
"minor" head trauma, cervical spine involvement in rheumatoid arthritis,
transplantation-related problems, adverse effects of AIDS therapy, and more. A
companion Website includes fully searchable text and a 300-question test bank.
The ICU Book Paul L. Marino 2012-02-13 This best-selling resource provides a
general overview and basic information for all adult intensive care units. The
material is presented in a brief and quick-access format which allows for topic
and exam review. It provides enough detailed and specific information to
address most all questions and problems that arise in the ICU. Emphasis on
fundamental principles in the text should prove useful for patient care outside
the ICU as well. New chapters in this edition include hyperthermia and
hypothermia syndromes; infection control in the ICU; and severe airflow
obstruction. Sections have been reorganized and consolidated when appropriate
to reinforce concepts.
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Atlas of Neurosurgical Techniques Laligam N. Sekhar 2011-01-01 Atlas of
Neurosurgical Techniques: Brain presents the current information on how to
manage diseases and disorders of the brain. Ideal as a reference for review in
preparation for surgery, this atlas features succinct discussion of pathology
and etiology that helps the reader gain a firm understanding of the underlying
disease and conditions. The authors provide step-by-step descriptions of
surgical techniques, clearly delineating the indications and contraindications,
the goals, the operative preparation and anesthesia, and postoperative
management. Common complications of techniques are also emphasized. Over 900
illustrations aid the rapid comprehension of the surgical procedures described
in the text.Highlights: Clear descriptions of the surgical management of
aneurysms, arteriovenous malformations, occlusive and hemorrhagic vascular
diseases, tumors, lesions, pain disorders, trauma, infections, and more
Detailed discussion of disease pathology, etiology, and differential diagnosis
Concise outlines of indications, contraindications, as well as advantages and
disadvantages of each technique illuminate the rationale behind surgical
management More than 900 illustrations, including 684 in full-color,
demonstrate key concepts Sections on the latest techniques in stereotactic and
minimally invasive surgery This companion volume to Atlas of Neurosurgical
Techniques: Spine and Peripheral Nerves is an essential reference for all
neurosurgeons and residents seeking the current information on state-of-the-art
techniques in brain surgery.
Neurocritical Care Werner Hacke 2012-12-06 A Quick Reference Text! Easy to read
and practical in design, Neurocritical Care is the book specialists will turn
to for quick reference. It concentrates on management problems, from diagnostic
procedures to therapeutic strategies. Exact descriptions are given for
treatment procedures, and it is easy to find the appropriate treatment for a
given patient. International Expertise! More than 100 authors from North
America have contributed to the book. The different strategies used on either
side of the Atlantic have been described, the sections on neuroimaging have
been reviewed by a neuroradiologist. Comprehensive in Scope! Both frequent and
rare neurological diseases that may require critical care treatment and
subjects of more general interest such as monitoring strategies, ethical
problems, brain death and neurological disorders in internal medicine have been
covered. Pathophysiology is also discussed, insomuch as it is important for
understanding the treatment strategies.
Annual Update in Intensive Care and Emergency Medicine 2020 Jean-Louis Vincent
2020-04-01 The Annual Update compiles reviews of the most recent developments
in experimental and clinical intensive care and emergency medicine research and
practice in one comprehensive reference book. The chapters are written by well
recognized experts in these fields. The book is addressed to everyone involved
in internal medicine, anesthesia, surgery, pediatrics, intensive care and
emergency medicine.
Marino's The ICU Book Paul L. Marino 2013-11-14 A fundamental and respected
resource book in critical care, The ICU Book, Fourth Edition, continues to
provide the current and practical guidance that have made it the best-selling
text in critical care. The text addresses both the medical and surgical aspects
of critical care, delivering the guidance needed to ensure sound, safe, and
effective treatment for patients in intensive care?regardless of the specialty
focus of the unit. This version does not include the updates and other
functionality included in the tablet version that accompanies the print
edition.
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Cinchona Alkaloids in Synthesis and Catalysis Choong Eui Song 2009-09-03 This
comprehensive review of cinchona-based chiralilty inducers and their
applications covers every topic, including ligands, immobilization and
organocatalysis. Each chapter summarizes the scope and limitations of the new
methods and technologies, while the final chapter contains carefully selected
working procedures of cinchona alkaloid-promoted reactions organized according
to reaction type. Invaluable reading for anyone wanting to learn about the
current state of this hot topic.
Fast Facts for Critical Care Kathy White 2013-01-15
Transfusion in the Intensive Care Unit Nicole P. Juffermans 2014-09-30 Due to a
high incidence of anemia, critically ill patients are frequently transfused,
with up to 40% of patients receiving a transfusion during their stay in the
Intensive Care Unit. It has become increasingly clear that there is an
association between transfusion and adverse outcomes, underlining the need for
a careful assessment of the risks and benefits of a blood transfusion. In the
last decade, there have been several large clinical trials that have studied
red blood cell transfusion triggers in various ICU patient populations,
allowing us to take a personalized approach to transfusion. Moreover, ICU
patients often suffer from coagulopathy. Recent studies have addressed the
effectiveness of fresh frozen plasma and platelets to prevent or treat
bleeding. Aiming at a personalized therapy approach in transfusion practice,
this book is the first to offer a comprehensive summary of transfusion triggers
for red blood cells in specific ICU patient populations and specific
conditions. In addition, it discusses evidence for triggers for plasma and
platelets and outlines the most common adverse effects of transfusion in the
ICU. Transfusion in the Intensive Care Unit is a practical handbook that can be
used in everyday practice to guide transfusion and thus will serve as a
valuable resource for physicians, fellows and residents working in Intensive
Care, Anesthesiology and Cardiac Surgery.
Applied Cerebral Angiography Gianni Boris Bradac 2017-09-07 This book offers
detailed guidance on the diagnostic use of cerebral angiography based on
precise description of the angiographic appearances of normal anatomy and
pathological conditions. In this third edition, every chapter has been
thoroughly revised and enlarged to reflect new knowledge and experiences, and
more attention is paid to the correlations between anatomopathological findings
and clinical manifestations. Beyond explaining the diagnostic value of cerebral
angiography, a key aim is to equip readers with the precise knowledge of the
anatomy of cerebral vessels required for optimal application of endovascular
therapy of pathologies involving the arteries and veins of the brain. As in
preceding editions, the book is divided into two parts. The first part
describes the normal anatomy, with attention to morphological aspects,
embryological development, function, and vascular territories. The intraorbital
and extracranial vascularization is also fully considered. The knowledge
provided will serve as a sound basis for the correct interpretation of
pathological processes and their clinical significance, as covered in depth in
the second part of the book.
Rowan's Primer of EEG E-Book Lara V. Marcuse 2015-09-22 The new edition of
Rowan’s Primer of EEG continues to provide clear, concise guidance on the
difficult technical aspects of how to perform and interpret EEGs. Practical yet
brief, it is perfectly suited for students, residents, and neurologists alike,
while included reference material will be continually useful, even to the
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experienced doctor. Features brief, to-the-point text with easily
understandable language for quick reference. Portable design makes it simple to
carry anywhere. Concise, reader-friendly format features improved 4-color
design and online quiz-format assessment questions within each chapter.
Includes the new nomenclature for EEGs put forth by the American Clinical
Neurophysiology Society. Features a greater focus on pediatrics content and
includes online videos detailing clinical descriptions of seizures and EEG
interpretation. Delivers a concise chart of the EEG changes through the
neonatal period. Offers enhanced coverage of epilepsy syndromes with a quickaccess chart highlighting age of onset, prognosis, clinical characteristics,
and EEG characteristics.
Understanding Fever and Body Temperature Ewa Grodzinsky 2019-08-22 This book
covers several areas, such as immunology, infectious diseases, physiology,
general nursing, and medicine as well as measurement accuracy and the history
of our understanding of fever. This book employs an interdisciplinary approach
to exploring our concept of body temperature and specifically fever. The
present volume revolves around thermometry, taking the reader on a journey from
the past to the present. Yet while the emphasis is on the clinical importance
of obtaining accurate, quantitative measurements of body temperature, the
reader is also introduced to the most recent clinical work on the subject. This
book represents a truly cross-disciplinary collaboration, using evidence-based
practice to integrate physiological and immunological knowledge. The authors’
intention with this volume is to help readers gain better insight into the
importance of using knowledge from different disciplines to develop an
appreciation of the different aspects of body temperature. In addition, the
reader will come to understand the concept of fever in a broader perspective
than is traditionally adopted.
Sapira's Art & Science of Bedside Diagnosis Jane Orient 2018-03-08 Essential
reading for beginning and experienced clinicians alike, Sapira's Art & Science
of Bedside Diagnosis, Fifth Edition, discusses the patient interview and the
physical examination in an engaging, storytelling style. Tried and true methods
are described in step-by-step detail, and include clinical pearls, vignettes,
practical clinical experiences, personal history, explanations of the
physiologic significance of findings, and extensive discussions of evidencebased medicine. It’s a useful guide for learning and reinforcing effective
bedside diagnosis techniques at all levels and stages of clinical practice.
Comprehensive Review in Clinical Neurology Esteban Cheng-Ching 2012-03-28 This
new review textbook, written by residents and an experienced faculty member
from Cleveland Clinic, is designed to ensure success on all sorts of
standardized neurology examinations. Presented in a comprehensive question-andanswer format, with detailed rationales, Comprehensive Review in Clinical
Neurology is a must-have for both aspiring and practicing neurologists and
psychiatrists preparation to take the RITE, the American Board of Psychiatry
and Neurology written exams, and various recertification exams.
Hemodynamic Monitoring Michael R. Pinsky 2019-02-21 This book, part of the
European Society of Intensive Care Medicine textbook series, teaches readers
how to use hemodynamic monitoring, an essential skill for today’s intensivists.
It offers a valuable guide for beginners, as well as for experienced
intensivists who want to hone their skills, helping both groups detect an
inadequacy of perfusion and make the right choices to achieve the main goal of
hemodynamic monitoring in the critically ill, i.e., to correctly assess the
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cardiovascular system and its response to tissue oxygen demands. The book is
divided into distinguished sections: from physiology to pathophysiology;
clinical assessment and measurements; and clinical practice achievements
including techniques, the basic goals in clinical practice as well as the more
appropriate hemodynamic therapy to be applied in different conditions. All
chapters use a learning-oriented style, with practical examples, key points and
take home messages, helping readers quickly absorb the content and, at the same
time, apply what they have learned in the clinical setting. The European
Society of Intensive Care Medicine has developed the Lessons from the ICU
series with the vision of providing focused and state-of-the-art overviews of
central topics in Intensive Care and optimal resources for clinicians working
in Intensive Care.
Neurological Differential Diagnosis John Patten 1996
AACN Essentials of Critical Care Nursing, Second Edition Marianne Chulay
2010-05-24 The authoritative, evidence-based coverage you need to safely and
competently care for adult, critically ill patients and their families – or
prepare for the critical care nursing certification exam Endorsed by the
American Association of Critical-Care Nurses and written by top clinical
experts in acute care nursing, this textbook thoroughly covers all the need-toknow details on the care of adult, critically ill patients and their families.
Supported by helpful tables and algorithms, the book’s practical, buildingblock organization starts with the basics before proceeding to more complex
concepts, paralleling the blueprint for the critical care nursing CCRN
certification examination. AACN Essentials of Critical Care Nursing is divided
into four logical sections, which, taken as a whole, will give you complete
understanding of this challenging area of nursing practice: The Essentials –
provides fundamental information that new clinicians must understand to provide
safe, competent nursing care to all critically ill patients, regardless of
their underlying medical diagnosis. Pathological Conditions – covers pathologic
conditions and management strategies commonly encountered in all adult critical
care units. Advanced Concepts in Caring for the Critically Ill Patient –
presents advanced critical care concepts or pathologic conditions that are less
common or more specialized than those generally found in adult critical care
units. Key Reference Information – includes reference information that you will
find helpful in a clinical environment, such as normal laboratory and
diagnostic values, algorithms for advanced cardiac life support, and summary
tables of critical care drugs and cardiac rhythms Each chapter begins with
Knowledge Competencies that can be used to gauge your progress. This edition is
compatible with ECCO (Essentials of Critical Care Orientation), the online
program offered by the American Association of Critical-Care Nurses.
Critical Care Notes Clinical Pocket Guide Janice Jones 2019-01-07 This quick
reference is your go-to guide for the precise yet comprehensive clinical
information you need to care for adult patients safely and effectively.
Completely revised and updated, you’ll find even more of what you need at a
moment’s notice, including coverage of rebreathing masks, cardiac surgeries,
traumatic brain and head injuries, MRSA prevention and treatment guidelines,
and much more!
Critical Care Administration Jorge Hidalgo 2020-01-10 This book provides a
state-of-the-art overview on critical care administration. The text reviews
important aspects and considerations involved in developing an efficient, costeffective critical care program, while maintaining a safe and high-quality work
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environment. Major topics covered include different models of critical care
services, planning and budgeting, administration support, staffing models,
tele/smart ICU, protocols and guidelines, and disaster preparedness and
management. Written by experts in the field, Critical Care Administration: A
Comprehensive Clinical Guide is a practical, handy resource for critical care
professionals involved in the administration and management of ICUs.
Clinical Approaches to Hospital Medicine Kevin Conrad 2017-11-09 This book
provides an update on recent clinical practice and an in-depth view of selected
topics relevant to hospital medicine. It is divided into four sections that
explore clinical, administrative, systems and ethical issues. Each section
places an emphasis on the opportunities, challenges and potential directions of
this bourgeoning subspecialty. An important topic covered extensively is how
hospitalists are being called to lead on the current opioid epidemic, given
that they are well-suited in responding to complicated challenges crossing all
specialties. Other chapters explore worldwide practice patterns and practical
application of philosophical tools in daily practice. This up-to-date resource
provides hospitalists, advanced nurse practitioners, medical students and
administrators with the latest research, trends and issues in hospital
medicine.
Regulation of Coronary Blood Flow Michitoshi Inoue 2013-11-09 Research
centering on blood flow in the heart continues to hold an important position,
especially since a better understanding of the subject may help reduce the
incidence of coronary arterial disease and heart attacks. This book summarizes
recent advances in the field; it is the product of fruitful cooperation among
international scientists who met in Japan in May, 1990 to discuss the
regulation of coronary blood flow.
Merritt's Neurology Elan D. Louis 2015-08-31 Completely updated and in
brilliant full color, Merritt's Neurology, 13th Edition, remains your reference
of choice for outstanding guidance on neurologic protocols, treatment
guidelines, clinical pathways, therapeutic recommendations, and imaging.
Greatly reorganized for ease of use, the 13th Edition features more than 30 new
chapters that keep will you up to date with every aspect of your field. Now for
the first time, you’ll find dozens of video clips online that demonstrate the
clinical signs and symptoms of neurologic disorders. Features: Visualize
neurologic topics more easily than ever with an all-new, full-color format
throughout. Benefit from the fresh perspective of new editors Dr. Elan Louis
and Dr. Stephan Mayer, in addition to 180 expert contributors who offer
guidance in their areas of expertise. Stay current with today’s hottest topics,
thanks to new chapters on the global burden of neurological disease; magnetic
resonance imaging and other imaging modalities; sleep studies; mild cognitive
impairment; concussion; restless legs syndrome; seizures in children; HIV,
fetal alcohol syndrome, and drug effects; and many more. Find the information
you need more quickly thanks to a reorganized format. In 153 succinct chapters,
you’ll find the essentials you need on signs and symptoms, diagnostic tests,
and neurologic disorders of all etiologies. Watch approximately 40 video clips
online to gain a clear understanding of the clinical signs and symptoms of
neurologic disorders. Get the up-to-date information you need from the
practical, readable resource that’s trusted and used by neurologists, primary
care physicians, and residents.
Pediatric Cardiac Surgery Constantine Mavroudis 2013-02-04 Pediatric cardiac
surgery is a dynamic, fast-moving field. Busy practitioners, like you, need
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clear and comprehensive guidance you can rely on to ensure optimal patient
care. For over 25 years Pediatric Cardiac Surgery has been the gold-standard
reference for pediatric and adult congenital heart surgeons, pediatric and
congenital cardiologists, intensivists, anesthesiologists, residents and
nurses. Now, in this thoroughly revised fourth edition, you again get trusted,
complete coverage of the field with timely new features and expert reviews of
critical topics including heart transplantation, emerging modalities for
diagnosing congenital heart and tracheal defects, the surgical technique of
Fontan conversion with arrhythmia surgery, the medical challenges of managing
adult CHD patients, and more. This new edition includes: Contributions from
over 65 world-renowned experts More beautiful illustrations, by renowned
medical illustrator Rachid Idriss, which have brought acclaim to previous
editions Reviews of the embryology, physical findings, diagnostic criteria, and
therapeutic choices for each disease entity and describes the latest in
surgical techniques in each chapter All-new chapters that guide readers through
new treatment options and other key developments since the publication of the
third edition highlighting recent advances in congenital heart surgery. All-new
new chapters that review advances in right ventricular to pulmonary artery
conduits, arrhythmia surgery, double outlet ventricles, and adult congenital
heart disease, among other key topics.
Neurocritical Care Andrew M. Naidech 2021 "Intensive care units exist for
patients with severe disease, as well as patients who are expected to be
unstable. Unprovoked changes to vital signs, neurological examinations,
laboratory results, and imaging are expected. Some events can be anticipated,
rescued, or salvaged. One should know what comes next, how to communicate what
has happened, and what is likely to happen next. Being responsible for a
neurological intensive care unit without knowledge and/or experience should
provoke anxiety. This handbook is intended to improve your judgement from the
experience of others. Each of the chapters has been authored by an expert in
the field. We do not imply that there is no other way to manage neurologically
critically ill patients, only that this is one expert way to do so. Others may
argue that there are better ways to manage specific problems, and, on occasion,
will be correct. Clinicians in search of new knowledge, a refresher, and
options should not be disappointed"--
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